DEVELOPMENT

Munts # 70 H0z8 56 SERVICES

7-17-14

RE: Honda Carland Roswell, GA

City of Roswell:

This letter is in reference to the Honda Carland project in Roswell, GA. Specifically, we
are requesting a variance from the code section 5.4.14 of the city code, letter C, number

1. We are requesting that the area below the billboard be constructed as a storage parking
lot. We are requesting the entire fall zone of the billboard be allowed to be built beneath.
This would include the following items: asphalt, concrete curb, block retaining walls,
poured in place retaining wall, signs, storage of vehicles, site lights, ete.

Included with this letter are exhibits designated the proposed siteplan and variance areas.

Thank you for your time in advance.

Regards,

Wi ) J 45

Sam Stone

President

United Development Services
883 Lenox Ct

Atlanta, GA 30324




